
Subject: Re: U++ and Managed c++ /clr
Posted by Sender Ghost on Sun, 06 Nov 2011 20:20:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

With patches up to 4140 revision you still need specify -clr compiler option for particular package.
The CLR build flag will use -EHac instead of -EHsc compiler option. Also, it will build like it uses
shared libraries.
No need to remove -GS- compiler option from build method.

To build TheIDE (from uppsrc/ide package) you need latest svn sources or use automated build
for latest revision.
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